
July lath, 1924.

Board of Park CommiasionerB,

San Diego, Calif.

Gentlemen:

I would like to know if it would te possible
to liave two awnings, 16 by 16, constructed and installed
at Torrey Pines Lodge.

These awnings would be of an attractive design
and would add rather than detract from the natural beauty
of the place. These are an absolute necessity as we
need more dining room space and also as a protection from
the sun on the present dining terrace.

The maximum cost of this work I believe would
be sixty dollars, probably less.

Respectfully yours,

J.C. Burlcholder
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